

Fred James

Chief Regulatory Officer Phone: 604-623-4046 Fax: 604-623-4407

bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com

January 30, 2019

Mr. Patrick Wruck Commission Secretary and Manager Regulatory Support British Columbia Utilities Commission Suite 410, 900 Howe Street Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3

Dear Mr. Wruck:

RE: Project No. 3698877

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)

Reply to Intervener Submissions

BC Hydro writes in response to Exhibit A-27 to provide its reply to intervener submissions regarding BC Hydro's request for an extension of the Regulatory Timetable. The responses from the interveners in this proceeding indicate support for BC Hydro's proposed timetable. Therefore, BC Hydro has no further comment.

For further information, please contact Geoff Higgins at 604-623-4121 or by email at bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com.

Yours sincerely,

Fred James

Chief Regulatory Officer

cu/ma